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Milly Southworth

I M
From: Julie Martin <julie. martin@torpeinttowncouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: 13 December 2024 11:39
To: Milly Southworth
Subject: Memorial Plaque
Dear Milly

Further to recent conversations with the recently and suddenly bereaved Mrs Stockton (top of Carbeile
Road) she would like to have a memorial place in memory of her husband Brian.

Being mindful of the Council already having a lot of memorial benches as assets 1 would like to ask the
Council if it would consider refurbishing, as necessary, the current bench at the end of the green at

Chapeldown Road and hosting a plaque on it.

If this is acceptable Mrs Stockton would be very happy with this as somewhere for her and her son and
daughter to sit and reflect.

Let me know if you require any further information.

Regards
Julie

Sent from Outlook for Android




